
 

Chief Executive Officer 
Mildura Base Public Hospital 
 
Mildura Base Hospital is a sub-regional 165 bed (Level 1) tertiary teaching hospital servicing about 
80,000 people in the Sunraysia area. The hospital provides a range of acute services including 
emergency, maternity, intensive care, general medicine and surgery, oncology, medical imaging, 
pathology, dialysis, mental health (inpatient and community services) and a range of ambulatory 
services.  Mildura Base Public Hospital (MBPH) is affiliated with Monash and La Trobe Universities for 
the provision of undergraduate and postgraduate medical, nursing and allied health education.  

Since it opened in 2000, Mildura Base Hospital has been operated by a private operator.  Following 
feedback from broad consultation, the Victorian Government has decided to return the MBH to public 
sector management when the current agreement ends on 15 September 2020.  This decision will bring 
the governance and management of the operations of Mildura Base Hospital in line with all other rural 
Victorian public health services.  MBPH will be governed by a Minister appointed Board of Directors. 

The position of Chief Executive Officer (CEO) of the new Mildura Base Public Hospital will be founded 
on a sound relationship with the new Board.  This is a prerequisite for effective governance and 
effective performance of the organisation.  The role of the CEO is to ensure the organisation achieves 
the strategic plan as developed and defined by the Board.   It is the CEO’s responsibility to implement 
the strategic plan and ensure delivery within defined clinical and financial frameworks. 
 
To meet the requirements of this exciting career opportunity, some previous experience as a CEO in 

the Australian or equivalent health sector is highly regarded.  The Board is seeking a professional with 

substantial demonstrated experience managing and operating high quality health services and ability to 

define and clearly communicate vision and strategy and to ensure the vision is effectively translated 

into clear business goals and objectives.   You will also hold relevant tertiary qualification and have 

extensive knowledge of current trends affecting public sector health in Victoria and Australia.  An 

attractive remuneration package will be negotiated to secure the highest calibre candidate for this key 

appointment.  Full details are available on our web site: 

 
 

www.hrsa.com.au 
 
 

or contact John Cross on: 0417 332 598  To make an application you will be required to submit: a 
Cover Letter incorporating a response to the Key Selection Criteria, your full CV and a completed 
HRS Application Form available on the HRS web site. Applications can be made online or sent by 
email to: hrsa@hrsa.com.au 

 
 

Applications close 1 June 2020 
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